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Good morning, Ms. Burdick.

In response to the testimony of Phil Fiore at the October 24, 2024 continued public hearing,
and in response to the request of Commissioner Ribe, Gales Ferry Intermodal, LLC has caused
a more sensitive detection analysis to be performed on the Mt. Dacatur stone.  This required
providing the core sample to a specialized testing laboratory which had the ability to test to a
detection limit of 1.84 parts per million.  I am attaching hereto, for inclusion in the record of
this proceeding, the laboratory analysis performed by RJ Lee Group evidencing the fact no
arsenic was detected at the 1.84 parts per million sensitivity level.  
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